
SARI and NEIC are delighted to announce that this year’s Football for Unity Festival will take place 
in Dublin’s north-east inner city from Monday 12th June until Friday 14th July.
The Football for Unity Festival will showcase the potential of football as an educational tool which 
can bring communities together and promote social inclusion.

TOURNAMENT AGE GROUPS:	 Men:       18-25 / Boys: Under-18, 16 and 12 (mixed gender)

                                                    Women:  18-25 / Girls:  Under-18 and 16

Tournament matches will be played at three pitches across the north east inner city:  
Larkin College, O’Connell School and St Laurence O’Toole Recreation Centre 

More information / register your team:    www.footballforunity.ie

Football for Unity 2023 is supported by the North East Inner City initiative and Dublin City Council


